
Weekly Update
March 26th - March 30th 2018

Important dates:

Mon. March 26th • Hot lunch orders due

Tue. March 27th •   No school for students

Fri. March 30th •   No school

Mon. April 2nd • No school



This week in class and at home:
Literacy

Our theme this month is ‘’ Je suis en bonne santé et je me sens bien !’’.

Vocabulary/ Sentence structures (In class) Que manges- tu au déjeuner?/ What do you eat for breakfast?

Je mange… (des œufs, du yogourt, des céréales et du jus) au déjeuner.

Que manges- tu au dîner?/ What do you eat for lunch?

Je mange… (un sandwich, une pomme, du fromage et du lait) au dîner.

Que manges-tu  au souper?/ What do you eat for supper?

Je mange… (du poulet, du riz, des carottes et du lait au chocolat) au 

souper.

Sound of the Week (In class) Ou – Louis Ours (Louis the Bear)

Will we learn and explore the new sound ‘ou’ through a variety of words 

and put them into context through reading, writing and speaking activities.

Sight words (In class) les, toute, est, court, ne

Homework You can continue working with your child on sight words, I have posted the 

most recent words learned in class. See the ‘Sight words Flash 7’

Also please continue reading with your child in French or English every night 

for 15 minutes.



In class this week and at home:

Mathematique

Numeracy This week we continue: “Subtraction to 12”. 

Due to the sort week, we will be reviewing addition and subtraction 

strategies and solving story problems. 

We will introduce how subtraction and addition are related through fact 

families. Student will learn that when given a subtraction problem we can 

use addition to help solve it. 

For example for 10 take away three, think blank plus 3 equal 10.

Students will continue using strategies such as: count back to subtract, draw 

a picture and cross out, use concrete models (to pull away). 

Homework I will send home a ‘bleu duo tang’ for show your work.

Student can show what they have been working on in class. Please sign it 

and return it to school by Friday.

I also attached “at home subtraction activities” if you wish to continue 

practicing substracting with your child.



Please feel free to contact me, and I wish you a 
great weekend !

Mme Nolin


